

CHURCH
OF THE
ASSUMPTION

1100 Fulton Avenue, San Leandro, CA 94577

Phone: 510-352-1537 Fax: 510-352-2094

E-mail: info@assumptionsanleandro.org

June 6, 2021 Feast of the Holy Body and Blood of Christ

A Word from the Pastor

"Goodbyes are not forever, are not the end; it simply means I'll miss you until we meet again."

I am writing this last article to Assumption, and my first article to St. Anne's, expressing the two very different emotions I am experiencing as I write this letter to both communities. My thoughts are with you, Assumption, as I close another chapter in my priestly life and thinking of all the wonderful memories, I have collected over these past five years. I think of the wonderful people I have met and the volunteers I have worked with on many projects and events. Many of you have contributed to the great success we all have shared and enjoyed. It saddens me that I am leaving you, but my thoughts and prayers will remain with you always.

Change is always, for me anyway, a difficult process. To change address and move to another place is difficult enough, but when it comes to leaving people who you have come to love is even harder to face. Our time together was and is important to me as you collectively have given me strength, vitality and friendship. I am especially grateful to those who have contributed their talents in finance, faith formation, and organizational expertise. I leave this parish in good hands with Fr. John as he will be a good shepherd and confessor to you. His youth I believe, will energize this community even more so and especially with our youth. It is my desire that our youth programs will flourish and come to fruition under the leadership of your next pastor.

As for St. Anne's; I am excited to be your next pastor. I hope I can share my vision and spirituality with you by example, prayer and wisdom. These three things are based on my solid belief in God, the teachings of the church, and the wisdom that I have come to learn over the course of my priesthood. I have many ideas I would like to share with you in the coming years. I will give my first lecture in the fall on my love and admiration of Thomas Merton. This I will follow with our first Advent mission.

It is also my wish to get to know each of you and to remember your names as we learn of each other. Please know that my office door is opened at all times for you, and I am available whenever you need me. There are many changes coming to your parish in how we communicate the events that are being planned. My friend Michael Harmon is a web designer, and he will assist me in designing the parish webpage and getting it up by the Fall of this year. We are also planning and implementing other ways of communicating as well. All these things I hope will keep you informed with the news and events of your parish. I am ready and delighted to be your shepherd, confessor and pastor for many years to come. May God bless Assumption and St. Anne's parish communities.

Welcome Fr. John, Our New Parochial Administrator

CHURCH OF ASSUMPTION GIVES A WARM WELCOME TO FATHER JOHN CARILLO

Fr. John was born and raised in the province of Aklan, Philippines, the middle child of five (two older sisters and two younger brothers). He entered the seminary in Aklan at 12 years old studied there for eight years. In 2010, Fr. John came to the United States to complete his theological studies at St. Patrick's Seminary.

He was ordained to the priesthood on May 13, 2016, on the feast of Our Lady of Fatima. He spent three years as associate pastor at St. Joseph Basilica in Alameda and the last two years as *Parochial Vicar at Holy Spirit in Fremont*.

Lord, we ask for your blessing upon our new priest, Fr. John. We thank you for the gifts and talents that you have bestowed upon him to fulfil his mission. OPUS CHRISTI, Christ's work. May we generously welcome him and be ever thankful for his ministry. Amen

FLOCKNOTE

We want to communicate more effectively with you. But we also want to make it easy for you to control what types of announcements you get from us and how you are notified when we make them. And in order to do this we are using a new, simple service called FLOCKNOTE. Like sending "notes" to your "flock"Flocknote.

This is all totally free for you to use and it's going to also make it easy for you to stay plugged in to the ministries or groups that you care about, all by text message or email updates. Your information will be completely safe and secure. And you can unsubscribe from any updates at any time!

Open your internet browser (i.e. Safari, Internet Explorer, Chrome, Firefox) and go to https://assumptionsanleandro.flocknote.com/. Enter the requested information and click on "Sign Me Up".



SCHOOL NEWS

Congratulations, Class of 2021!

We congratulate the members of the 8th Grade Class of 2021 and wish them all the best! We are so proud of all our talented students and their achievements.

We pray for God's blessing on their future endeavors!

This week was very busy for our new alumni class. The Graduation Dinner for parents and students was held outside on Thursday and on Friday the traditional Baccalaureate Mass and Graduation Ceremony were held. The mass and ceremony can be seen via the Church of Assumption's Facebook and YouTube channels.

Last Day of School is at noon this Thursday, June 10th.

FORMED PICK OF THE WEEK

FORMED Now! The Feast of Corpus Christi

Along with the Solemnity of the Sacred Hear, we also celebrate Corpus Christi this week, Join Dr. Tim Gray and Dr. Ben Akers for a conversation on the great Feast Corpus Christi and the centrality of the Most Holy Eucharist in our lives.

https;//watch. Formed.org/videos/formed-live-the-feast-of-corpus-Christi

AN ADULT FAITH FORMATION INVITATION

On Monday, June 7th at 7PM every parishioner is welcomed to join our RCIA candidates on ZOOM as we explore the questions from the first two videos of THE SEARCH from FORMED: What do you Seek? and Who am I? Faith Formation is never ending. The Search is about how we are all made for more.

It is easy and it is free to sign on to FORMED. Go to formed.org and follow the prompts to sign up. Our church is called The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary in San Leandro. There are many great videos for you and the entire family! If you have any questions call or text Jim at 510-393-9396.

Time: Jun 7, 2021, 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81467901973? pwd=MkZwSytjRDArRjJrLzdzTVkyM0x4QT09

Meeting ID: 814 6790 1973

Passcode: 677319

St. Vincent de Paul

Today as we celebrate the gift of the Body and Blood of Christ let us pray for those who are hungry, malnourished and starving.

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul wishes to thank everyone for their contributions during las weekend's Fifth Sunday second collection. Through your generous gifts our members are able to assist those in need who call our Help-Line. During the month of May we helped 12 households with food, bus passes, gift cards for household items and pledges toward past due utility bills.

If you or someone you know is in need of assistance, please call our Help-Line

Financial Report
Week of May 30 2021
\$4,120.65
EFT for May 2021
\$2,431.66



<u>JUNE 5, - JUNE 12, 2021</u> *We Remember at the Eucharist*

Saturday 5

8:15a.m.

4:30pm Arturo Elias+

Sunday 6

10:30 a.m. Rudy Centoni+

Monday 7 8:15a.m. Tuesday 8 8:15a.m.

Wednesday 9

8:15a.m. Betty Reguero+

Thursday 10

8:15am Pat Gilmore+

Friday 11

8:15am Lilas Vonnegut+

Saturday 12

8:15am

4:30pm Al Frates+

Parish Office Hours:

Monday thru Thursday 9:00AM -12:00PM - 12:30PM - 3:00PM Friday 9:00AM to 12:00PM

PAROCHIAL STAFF

Fr. John Carillo, Parochial Administrator jcarillo@assumptionsanleandro.org
Fr. Chris Berbena, Parochial Vicar cberbena@assumptionsanleandro.org
Bill Vaughan, Music Director bvaughan@csdo.org
James Brady, RCIA & Adult Faith Formation jbrady@assumptionsanleandro.org

Mary Schirmer, Youth Ministry & Formation mschirmer@assumptionsanleandro.org
Martha Zeyen, Administrative Assistant mzeyen@assumptionsanleandro.org

Kelly Hodgins, Communications Director khodgins@assumptionsanleandro.org

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL

Lana Rocheford, School Principal

School Office: 510-357-8772

School Office Hours: 7:30 AM - 3:30 PM

Celebration of the Eucharist

Daily Mass: 8:15am (Live Streamed)

Saturday: 4:30pm Sunday: 10:30am (Live

Streamed)

The Sacrament of Reconciliation

Saturday: 3:30pm to 4:00p, and by Appointment

<u>LITURGICAL MINISTERS:</u>	
Head Lector:	
Cathy Ralph	510-895-0420
Altar Server Coordinators:	
Dennis Burigsay	510-895-1628
Mike Tedeschi	
Head Communion Minister:	
Faye Caruso	510-882-5002
Head Usher: Ed Hernandez	510-875-8308
Head Greeter: Hanne Gerardi	510-393-9989
Ministry Schedulers:	
Giovanna Giuliani	510-872-3035
Faith Formation & Teen Confirmation:	
Mary Schirmer	510-352-1537
RCIA and Adult Faith Formation	
Jim Brady	510-393-9396
St. Vincent de Paul	
Denis Ducey	510-352-6079
Pastoral Council:	
Doug Taylor	510-638-3050
School Board:	
Pierre Davis	415-519-1173
Finance Committee:	
George Brandt	510-410-5819
Tuesdays with Larry:	
Larry Graves	510-352-4777
Rosary Makers:	
Irene Haines	510-483-7975
CYO:	
Nathaniel Fripp	510-789-5565
Tom Shaddle	
All Saints Skilled Nursing	
Lizette Rocha	510-351-1342
Communion to the Homebound:	
Joan Tonsberg	510-357-1985
Communion to Kindred Hospital:	
Susan Sequeira	510-352-5614
Prayer Chain:	
JoMarie Stavosky	510-889-9469
Knit/Crochet Group	
Gloria Calegari	510-357-0943
Linens:	
Anita De Marais	510-357-9172
Cursillo	
Jennie Gisslow	510-875-9170

Assumption Parish Mission Statement

Assumption Parish is a culturally diverse and vibrant Catholic community which strives to grow as followers of Jesus Christ. We do this by accepting the challenge to build a Christ-centered community that draws on the wisdom of our seniors and the energy of our youth. We are committed to Catholic education at various levels. We are nurtured by inspired Liturgy, active and enriching faith formation programs, and inclusive family ministry, all of which enable us to share our gifts of time, talent, treasure and vision with our parish family and surrounding communities.

Attention: Martha

510-352-1537

info@assumptionsanleandro.org

Message:

Please send 250 bulletins